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On Wednesday, Feb. 22nd Rev. Doo shared the Providential Report and World Mission Department’s 
plan for the year 2017.  After visiting Korea he wants to share what True Mother’s plan for the new year 
2017, so our Las Vegas local members also feel and same page with our True Parents’ vision. It was very 
good to know where we are now and what we have a hope for the future. 
 

 


